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Mrs. Ilse Van den Berghe
Managing Director
TMAB Business Events
Neringstraat 15

B-1840 Londerzeel

Brussels, 17 April 2012

Dear Mrs. Van den Berghe,

On behalf of the Commissioner General of The United Nations
Relief and Works Agency for Palestine Refugees in the Near
East (UNRWA) and all the staff members, I would like to
thank TMAB for its high degree of professionalism during the
entire preparation of UNRWA'’s high level stakeholders’ event
on Engaging Youth: Palestine Refugees in a Changing Middle
East and during the conference that took place at the Egmont
Palace on 19-20 March 2012.

We were extremely pleased with the outcome of the
conference and TMAB significantly contributed to the success
of our international event through its hard work and
dedication.

We were delighted to benefit from TMAB’s knowledge and its
valuable contacts with the Egmont Palace, the protocol
department at the Belgian Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the
catering companies and the security team. We were
particularly impressed by TMAB's expertise, organization skills
and creativity and hope to work together again on another

future occasion.
Coxg, Q/k&ﬁ X
atthias Burchar

Director
UNRWA Representative Office to the EU and Geneva

Best regards,




